

## Dear Student & Parent/Guardian:

We would like to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year! At Reed City Middle School we work diligently to provide every student with a quality educational experience in which they can reach their greatest potential and prepare themselves for success, not only in school but in life beyond these walls. We believe that by creating an atmosphere conducive to learning and through the development of positive relationships all students can be successful. We believe that parent involvement is vital to success, and we want to have a strong school and parent partnership. For this reason, we will do our best to create opportunities for parents to be involved, and we will keep an open line of communication with parents.

Proud to be a Coyotes Leading the Pack,

Stefanie Shoemaker, Principal & Rendel Todd, Assistant Principal

Communication Methods:

RCAPS APP <a href="https://apps.apple.com/us/app/reed-city-area-schools-mi/id1500932388">https://apps.apple.com/us/app/reed-city-area-schools-mi/id1500932388</a>

Apple Store



Android Store



School Website <a href="https://www.reedcityschools.org/">https://www.reedcityschools.org/</a>



Skyward <a href="https://skyward.moisd.org/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsFamRCAPS/seplog01.w">https://skyward.moisd.org/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsFamRCAPS/seplog01.w</a>



Facebook <a href="https://www.facebook.com/ReedCityMiddleSchool">https://www.facebook.com/ReedCityMiddleSchool</a>



Remind

8th Grade Code -- Text @8fb6eck to 81010 7th Grade Code -- Text @grade7rcms to 81010

6th Grade Code -- Text @rc6th2324 to 81010 5th Grade Code -- Text @5thgradre to 81010